
February 12, 2018 

Dear Students and Families, 

It was a very busy weekend for many of our students as you can see from the GREAT NEWS 

below: 

Congratulations to the BHS Cheering Squad who came out 12th in the NATION at the National 

Cheering Competition at Disney World. Our Cheerleaders competed against 42 teams and 

spread WEBSTER PRIDE!  

 



Congratulations to the BHS Jazz Band and Big Band for their wonderful performances at the 

Hynes Convention Center this weekend.  Students were given constructive feedback by Berklee 

College Professors.  Nicholas Rockwood and Mia Lipman both received the Judges Award.   A 

huge thank you to Mr. Twiraga for organizing this incredible event!  

 

 



 

Congratulations to BHS Show Choir for being recognized as Grand Champs and Best Vocals! 

 



Congratulations to the WMS Show Choir for their accomplishments! Way to Go! 

 

Thank you to Mr. Carney for his leadership in both competitions! 



 

Congratulations to the BHS Football Team and Coaches on a great season! They were honored by 

the Grid Iron this weekend.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Thank to the PTA for sponsoring the successful Someone Special and Me dance at PAE! 

! 

  



 

 



Fantastic things happen in the Webster Public Schools every day! Thank you to all our 

volunteers, coaches, teachers, administrators and parents for supporting these events. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Ruthann Petruno-Goguen 

Superintendent 

 


